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Go-Ride Christmas Party


Congratulations to all of our trophy winners last month, 
they were well earned. And I hope everyone enjoyed the 
evening, and all come back next year. If you would like 
to see the photos from the evening please follow this 
link: https://photos.app.goo.gl/R8NLyVUW4beyq8U62

Go Ride Contacts
Dennis Owen - 07783 455932

Karen Durnin - Club Welfare Officer

Term Dates
Our Tuesday evening sessions continue as usual (as long as 
coach availability and the weather permits!). Sessions run 
from 6:30-7:30. There will be no Go-Ride on February 13th, 
April 3rd or April 10th. Don’t forget your lights as it gets 
darker, as well as jackets and gloves to keep warm.


Keep up to date with what’s going on by regularly checking our 
Facebook page:

facebook.com/Sleaford-Wheelers-Go-Ride

Cyclocross- This year saw the mighty SWCC youth team 
partake in the Lincolnshire cyclocross league again. In the U16 
boys we had Samuel Laird who finished 8th in the series with 
his results improving throughout the season. In the trophy day 
series Samuel Laird managed to finish the season in 3rd place, 
great work Sam! Luke Issitt finished 6th in the league and 
10th in the trophy day series. Luke had some poor luck in the 
trophy day series but still had a great best race result of 2nd 
place. Finally in the U16 boys was Samuel Howes. He finished 
2nd in the League and participated in the National trophy day 
series, with his best result being 25th. Samuel missed out on 
1st in the league by just 4 points, good going Samuel! In the 
U14 Benjamin Leroy raced as hard as he could, achieving joint 
6th place in the league. The U16 girls saw many riders race. 
Abigail Saggs was unable to race enough of the races to place 
as high as she could have, but she has been attending the 
Ladies cyclocross rides and is flying. Mia Mawson finished 8th 
in the league, and 6th in the trophy day series, each race 
aiming to be faster than Kevan. Elise Hatton finished 5th in the 
League. Both Elise and Mia now have the senior race to look 
forward too as they both move into the Junior women 
category next year. Finally in the U16 girls is Amie Hatton who 
finished 3rd in the League and 2nd in the trophy day with two 
race wins. She finished 2nd in both category's in the U14. 
Fantastic racing Amie! There were loads of U12's racing and each 
and every one of them were superstars. A special well done to 
the following: Felix Earth for finishing 5th in the league and 6th 
in the trophy day. Thomas Cragg for finishing 6th in the league 
and joint 4th in the trophy, racing people far older than him! 
Isla Earth for finishing 4th in the League and joint 2nd in the 
trophy day series! Brilliant racing everyone! Credit: Tom Howes

KEY DATES - 

27th January, Club dinner and prize presentation, Sleaford 
Rugby Club, starts at 19:00. Contact tashalaming@yahoo.com to 
book. £17.95 per adult and £12.95 per U12.

29th January, Membership sign on, Horseshoes pub Silk 
Willoughby from 19:30, see club website for details.

1st February, Go-Ride fees change. We are keeping 3 free 
sessions for new Go-Ride members, after that Go-Ride fees 
are £2 for Sleaford Wheelers members and £3 for non-
members. The new fees apply to all current Go-Ride 
participants as well.

Become More Involved  We welcome input from parents, 
grandparents, carers - indeed anyone!  Join our Committee 
(vacancies for Secretary, Minutes Secretary, Assistant Welfare 
Office and more) - we usually meet on the last Monday in 
the month - date to be confirmed. We also need official Go 
R i d e V o l u n t e e r s - t a l k t o a c o a c h o r s e e 
www.britishcycling.org.uk/go-ridevolunteer - get free 
clothing too!

The Club website has links to membership forms, Club activities, 
racing opportunities and more . .www.sleafordwheelers.co.uk 
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